
 

D.V.A. CIRCULAR NO. 2021 – 15    March 23, 2021 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF DVA GATES 

Dear Residents, 

Today, we are faced not only with record cases of Covid 19 in Metro 

Manila, but also the rising risk of break-ins.  In the last few weeks, several 

villages in Metro Manila, including those near us, have reported an 

increase in robberies.  Some of these villages have implemented stricter 

entry and exit protocols.   

Starting Thursday, March 25, 2021, until Sunday, April 4, 2021, we will be 

implementing the following gate closures.  This will allow our security 

guards to better inspect vehicles and free up manpower who will become 

roving guards. 

  GATE    STATUS 

LUMBANG      EXIT ONLY 

AMORSOLO      ENTRY ONLY 

BANYAN      CLOSED 

PARAISO EXIT      CLOSED 

 
We hope for your support and patience for any inconvenience that this 

may cause. 

Thank you. 

DVA MANAGEMENT 

 

 

 


